To whom this concern,

The City of Smyrna has determined that water is not available to the property located @ 1845
Freeman Parkway SE, Smyrna Ga 30080.

The City of Smyrna has determined that Sanitary Sewer is not available to the property located 1845
freeman Parkway, Smyrna Ga 30080.

The City of Smyrna has determined that there would be no traffic impact and or roadway.

Sincerely,
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Bo jones

Assistant Director Public Work’s



